
Measure 110 Committee Members, 
Please repeal measure 110. As a lifelong Oregonian and longtime Portlander the damage that this measure has done to 
our residents, businesses and overall quality of life for everyone can not be understated. Portland is a city I no longer 
recognize, a city I do not feel safe in nor want my children to be in. The drug abuse and lack of resources to help people 
to get off drugs is unacceptable in a state that has so many resources. The unintended consequences of this law has 
welcomed a whole new level of drug use and trafficking. Why would we want that to continue and further corrode our 
society? There are other ways to reach some of the desired outcomes that seemed like measure 110 would help. I’m 
counting on your collective desire to understand that our state deserves better and to come up with positive solutions 
to fix the complete and utter breakdown that this bill has caused. I hope and pray for my children’s future that you can 
make this state, in particular Portland, the beautiful place to live that it once was, not so long ago. 
Thank you, 
Jill Faherty 
 


